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STAFF BIRTHDAYS THIS WEEK:  

Daniel Fox; Jan.10th 
 
STAFF AND STUDENTS: 
 

1. Happy New Year and welcome back!  
 

2. There is a winter baseball meeting today at the beginning of lunch in 
the big gym. Anyone interested in playing baseball should attend. 
 

3. PLEASE NOTE:  The Office Staff is NOT responsible for any items, 
including lunches, that are left on any of the tables or counters in the 
office. Thank you.  
 

4. Are you going to college? 
Tomorrow night, January 7th, come see the LJHS Alumni Panel...recent 
Viking grads will share their college experience and help college-bound 

high school students prepare for their future. This important and 

enlightening event will be held at Parker Auditorium from 6:30-8:00 PM.  
 
 
5. Do you owe the library books? Come in and either return or renew 

your books, or you may face fines. The library is open every day 
before school, at lunch, and after school unless there’s a sign on the 
door saying otherwise.  

 
6. Attention Boy Golfers: There will be an informational meeting at the 

beginning of lunch next Tuesday in Room 703, (Quesnell’s room). The 
season starts on February 13th. 

 

7. Animal Act is having a blanket and towel drive starting today and 
ending on Wednesday, Jan. 27th. Bring your new or used towels and 
blankets to Dr. Hom’s room, (Room 310). They will be donated to 
various San Diego animal shelters to help animals in need.  

 



8. If you wish to take the AMC 10/12 math test this year, you must sign 
up with Mrs. Menders in Room 904 by Monday, Jan. 11th. Only people 
who sign up will have a test guaranteed for them.  

 

9. Ethan Lerner and Jae Yoon Kim won the “2015 Hack to the Future” 
contest in a grueling all day encounter over the winter break. 
Congrats!  

 

10. Anyone interested in joining ASB Spring 2016? Applications are 
available on the ASB website and are due on Jan. 15th to Room 803 

 
 

 


